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                                                                                                                                                                        Tuesday 10th January 2023 
Annwyl Rieni/Gwarchodwyr, 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are delighted to launch Llangewydd Junior School’s Community Hub School Uniform Swap Shop, supporting 
parents/carers financially as well as affirming our eco-friendly commitment to sustainability.  
 
What is the Uniform Swap Shop? 
 
Our Uniform Swap Shop is a collection of clean, good quality school uniform items. It has been created by our school 
community hub in an effort to reuse uniform items that are still in good condition. It is located in one of the outdoor, 
demountable classrooms (the second classroom/first set of steps from the main building). At our Uniform Swap Shop: 
 

• parents and carers are welcome to come and select school uniform items completely free of charge (there is no 
obligation to ‘swap’ items). These items can be worn and kept by your child. 

• a range of school uniform items (with and without the school logo) is available including jumpers, polo shirts, 
trousers, skirts, hoodies, coats, quality school shoes, PE kit…   

• you can expect a warm welcome and complete confidentiality.  
 
 
When is our Uniform Swap Shop open?  
 
Our Uniform Swap Shop is open every Tuesday and Thursday between 9.00 a.m. and 9.30 a.m. and you will be 
welcomed by friendly members of our school support staff. We encourage all parents to use this facility. Parents and 
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carers should enter the school by foot along the path from the Llangewydd Road entrance. Our Uniform Swap Shop is 
located in the second outdoor, demountable classroom (the first set of steps) from the main building. 
 
Can I donate school uniform items to the Uniform Swap Shop?  
 
Yes, we would be grateful for donations of any clean, good quality school uniform items that you no longer need. If you 
would like to donate items, please bring them to our School Uniform Swap Shop on Tuesdays or Thursdays between 9.00 
a.m and 9.30 a.m. If this is not convenient, you may prefer to send donations of school uniform to school in a labelled 
bag with your child. Any donations would be greatly appreciated. We would be grateful for donations of a range of 
school uniform items (with and without the school logo) including jumpers, polo shirts, trousers, skirts, hoodies, coats, 
quality school shoes, PE kit. We would also welcome donations of items such as dressing up costumes, nativity 
costumes, Victorian Day/evacuee outfits etc. that you no longer need.    
 
 
We hope that you will make use of our School Uniform Swap Shop and look forward to working in partnership with you 
to make it a great success.   
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs. Emma Williams 
School Uniform Swap Shop Co-ordinator 
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